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June 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Pride month 
 
June is Pride month for the LGBTQ+ community, and to celebrate and raise funds, 
Goldington Academy will be inviting children to come to school in mufti for a donation of 
£1.00 on Friday, 30 June. 
 
Students who would like to wear Pride-themed accessories are welcome to do so.  All 
proceeds donated will be divided between two LGBTQ+ charities: AKT and the LGBT 
Foundation.  
 
We will also be holding a cake sale on the same day to raise money for these charities.  
If your child is interested in baking or buying cakes for this, we would really appreciate 
your contribution. 
 
Please can you ensure that you do not include any nuts in your bakes so that we can 
ensure all allergies are managed throughout the event. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Samuel Brown 
 
Mr S Brown 
Teacher of history 


